
Student is referred for an alleged violation of the
Student Code of Conduct

Incident referrals can come from university police,
borough or state police, University staff, students, or

faculty.

Student receives a letter from Student Conduct via
their SRU email, requesting to schedule an

administrative hearing with an assigned hearing
officer (a Student Conduct staff member)

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss information
received in the referral and understand the student's

perspective on the incident.

Student meets with their assigned hearing officer to
discuss the incident and alleged violations.

During the meeting, students will have several
options presented to them on how to proceed.

The hearing officer and student
determine a range of sanctions

(consequences) and conditions to
complete the sanctions.

The hearing officer may withdraw or dismiss alleged
charges based on the information presented in the

referral and by the student.

The case moves to a formal
hearing board if the hearing officer

has sufficient evidence that a
violation occurred.

Following the administrative
hearing, the student will receive a

decision confirmation letter to their
SRU email.

This letter details the violation(s)
discussed, the outcome, and any
sanctions and/or next steps (if

applicable).

Disciplinary Warning
Educational Activities
Alcohol/Other Drug Education
Restriction of Privileges
Disciplinary Probation
Final Disciplinary Probation
Suspension

Possible sanctions may include, but
are not limited to:
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What you can expect during the student conduct process for non-sexual misconduct incidents.

Student accepts
responsibility

Student does
not accept

responsibility

https://www.sru.edu/documents/offices/student-conduct/code_of_conduct.pdf

